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COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE

Interoffice Communication

DATE:

December 27, 2013
TO:

Supervisor Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman, County Board of Supervisors



Supervisor Michael Mayo, Sr., Chairman, Transportation, Public Works and Transit Committee

FROM:

Brian Dranzik, Director, Department of Transportation
SUBJECT:

STATUS OF GMIA IN-LINE SCREENING PROJECT
POLICY

Informational Report.
BACKGROUND
Work is nearing completion on the in-line baggage screening system.  This project will provide security screening for checked baggage.
The prime contractor for the project is C.D. Smith, Inc.; the prime contractor for the baggage handling equipment is Jervis B. Webb, Inc.
Started in April, 2012, the project will cost approximately $24 million, with $14 million provided by a TSA grant.  Currently underway is the integration of the individual airline baggage make up carousels into the screening system.
Completion is expected in May, 2014.  After certification by the TSA, the screening units located in front of the ticket counters will be removed, and the ticket counter building will be restored to its original purpose.
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Barry Bateman, Airport Director
Approved by:

_________________________________
____________________________________

Brian Dranzik, Director,


C. Barry Bateman

Department of Transportation


Airport Director
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